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Monday 23rd June 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to let you know that, weather permitting, the new playground markings are 
scheduled to be installed on the school yard this Thursday (26th) and Friday (27th). We are all 
very excited about the next phase of the yard redevelopment and know that it will make a big 
difference to play time, lunch time and PE lessons in particular.  

This is a significant and exciting project that will see new markings applied across all areas of the 
yard. As such, the work is expected to take place over two full days. It is planned for the yard to 
be ready for use as normal from Monday. 

Due to the scale of the job, there may be some impact on usual routines. Once the contractors 
arrive and we have confirmed the exact layout of their work area, we will finalise our plans for 
drop-off and pick-up arrangements and share these with you as soon as possible. 

We expect any disruption to be minimal but wanted to give you advance notice so you are aware 
of the upcoming works. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Many thanks,  

Mr Routledge 

 


